
 

 

A message from your Coordinator 
Activities coming up 

What’s on the menu 

 

This past fortnight, children have been exploring various forms of art 
and getting creative! Our most popular has been dot painting and 
we have some serious talent. 

Children also took part in chess competitions between themselves, 
challenging each other. Good game Riley and Parker! 

We have some exciting activities planned in the next couple of 
weeks, and can't wait for the kids to experience them!  

 

Hope you've had a great weekend, 

Gita and team,  

Your OSHC.  

• Dancing incursion 
 

• Learning handball 
program 
 

• Rocketeers 


